
   

Sunday, August 20, 2017 / 12th Sunday After Pentecost  
 Today’s Readings:     1 Corinthians 9:2-12    Matthew 18:23-35 

  100 Lime Lane, Nicholasville, Kentucky 40356 
www.athanasiusoca.org 

His Beatitude Tikon, Archbishop of Washington, 
Metropolitan of All America and Canada 

 His Eminence Alexander, Archbishop of Dallas and the South 
Reverend Justin Patterson, Rector 

Church Office Phone: 859-881-8144         Fr. Justin Cell: 859-361-2823 
Office Email: officeasst@athanasiusoca.org 
Fr. Justin Email: priest@athanasiusoca.org 

Parish Life August 19 - 28 

     Saturday, August 19  
•6:30pm Vigil 
•8:10pm Confessions  

     Sunday, August 20 
 Namesday for Jared Cook, Samuel Siskar



•10am Divine Liturgy   
•12pm Fellowship Hour (team II) 
•12:30pm Bread Ministry (team C)   
•3-5pm Special “God on the Quad” Event at Berea College    

    Monday, August 21                  
    Tuesday, August 22 
    
    Wednesday, August 23      

•6:30pm Vespers 
•7:20pm  Christian Education Class:   
                     Russia Presentation w/Zoe Zamora 

    Thursday, August 24 
•7:30pm Parish Council Meeting   

    Friday, August 25 

    Saturday, August 26 
 Namesday for Natalie Lourie



•9:30am Pan-Orthodox Youth & Parent Retreat at  
                St.  Michaels in Louisville 
•6:30pm Great Vespers 
•7:20pm Confessions  

    Sunday, August 27   
•10am Divine Liturgy   
•12pm Fellowship Hour (team III) 
•12:30pm Bread Ministry (team D) 

    Monday, August 28  Ven. Job of Pachaev 
•6:15pm Panikhida for Archbishop Dmitri 6-year Memorial 
•6:30pm Great Vespers for Beheading of St. John the Baptist 

      

★Our parish will also have a table this Sunday afternoon from 3-5pm at Berea  
       College to meet new students and connect them to Orthodox Christianity  
★Orthodox Christian Fellowship (OCF) at UK will start soon 
★Please keep all our college students--as well as those who are hungry  
     for the Apostolic Faith whom we as yet do not know--in your prayers  
     as the semester begins!

Activities Fair at Asbury University last Thursday!
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Date  Handmaidens Prosphora Bread Ministry Fellowship  Greeter Doorkeeper Counters Weekly
Offering

Month to Date 
Offering

Weekly / Monthly
Budget Need

8/20 Suzannah Reeves
Shannon Cook

Sarah
Holiday

Team C (Inessa Verenich,
Tanya Viarenich)

Team II
( Werner)

John
Mize

Jeff Hart Jason McCord
Josiah Letchworth

7/30
$2,264.21

7/30
$10,762.21 

July deficit (7/30)
—$3,387.79

8/27 Teresa Powell
Myra Lourie

Kathryn
McCord

Team D (Lisa Powell,
Linda Frangedakis)

Team III
(Bradshaw)

Rebecca
Wilson

Chris
Naughton

Patrick Mooney
Ellie Sutter

8/6
see 8/13

see 8/13 $3,265/
$14,150

9/3 Anya Jacobs
Mandariah Reeves

Kathryn
McCord

Team A (Karis Jacobs,
Ben Worthington)

Team IV
(Walther)

Josh
Lourie

Myra, Shannon,
Linda

Jason McCord
Tim Powell

8/6 & 13
$5,454.00

8/13
$5,454.00

August deficit to date:
-$8,696

9/10 Beth Walther
Karis Jacobs

Sarah
Holiday

Team B (Laura Walther,
Beth Walther)

Team I
(Frangedakis)

John
Mize

Paul
Frangedakis

Ellie Sutter
Patrick Mooney

8/20
tba

8/20
tba

$3,265/
$14,150

Welcome Guests & Visitors!  
We are happy you are visiting with us.  Please sit or stand and 
participate at your comfort level. Liturgy booklets are available 
to help you follow the service.  Note:  Holy Communion is open to 
all  baptized  Orthodox  Christians  who  have  observed  the  fasting 
requirements, had recent confession, and are at peace with neighbors.  

St. Athanasius Selected as Telos Project Parish!   
Several months ago, we announced that Holy Cross Greek 
Orthodox Seminary was sponsoring a 5-year program looking 
carefully at young adults in the Orthodox Church in our 
country. As part of the application process, we gathered 
interested volunteers and a team of five adults (Zoe Zamora, 
Bert Walther, Kathryn McCord, Lovell Foushee, and Josh 
Bertram) emerged to help lead the process. The Telos Project 
includes grants to bring this group together with other folks 
from the other 13 pilot parishes: to learn, to help see what 
patterns emerge in healthy parishes, and to strategize for the 
future of Orthodoxy in America. This is especially of interest to 
our parish as we have a dozen teens who will be entering the 
"young adult" phase in the next several years. Many years to 
our team and this interesting pan-Orthodox project! 

Mobile/Online Giving Now Available! 
St. Athanasius has signed up with tithe.ly as an alternate 
way to support the parish.   Stay tuned for more info!

Parish Council Meeting on Thursday, August 24 at 7:30pm.    

Pan-Orthodox Youth Event, Be the Bee, is Saturday, August 26 at 
St. Michael’s in Louisville.  Parent/youth activities begin at 9:30am.  
At 7pm there will be a fellowship for young adults.   

Happy Birthday!  Myra Lourie, Quincy Powell (8/20); Natalie Lourie (8/27)


Happy Anniversary! Charles&Kathleen Hughes; Fr. Justin&Tamara (8/19)


Prayers Requested for Olga Malkova (former parishioner) who is expecting 


    a baby boy in December

Vespers on Wednesday, August 23 at 6:30pm.  The weekly Christian 
Education Class that follows features a slide presentation on Russia given by 
parishioner, Zoe Zamora.  Zoe will be sharing some highlights from her 
semester in Russia. She will be sharing about her Russian "hometown" of 
Vladimir, her trips to various Russian cities, and her pilgrimage to the 
Diveevo monastery, where St. Seraphim of Sarov's relics are located. 

Revised August/Sept. Calendars Available on the credenza in the narthex. 
Note that there will be Great Vespers and Confessions  

here at St. Athanasius next Saturday the 26th.  

5-Cents From the Treasurer   
Penny 1:  Tithe-based Budget - $25,000/month. This is what our budget 
     would be if we based our income on 10% of the Jessamine County 
     median annual income and the number of families in our parish.  
Penny 2:  Needs-based Budget - $14,200/month. This is the income we  
     need per month to “keep the lights on” – pay our bills, support  
     our priest, and do the work of the church.  
Penny 3:  Income – We met the projected monthly income budget  
     only once this past year. This needs to change this next year.  
Penny 4:  Expenses - The diocesan help of the last 3 years in paying 
      our mortgage is being reduced. This will result in a $710 increase  
      in our mortgage expense this next year.  
Penny 5:  Your part – “Go to church. Say your prayers. Don’t forget  
     God.”  How will you increase your commitment to God and to  
     our parish this next year?
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